The Eddyville-Blakesburg-Fremont Community School District Board of Directors met at the district office on Monday, April 18, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. for a board work session.

Board Work Session: Call to Order – Establish Quorum: President Brinegar called the board work session to order at 6:01 p.m. Roll call: Eric Klyn, present; Rena Shepherd, absent; Lara Vandello, present; Micah Van Mersbergen, present; Curt Houk, present; Mark Haselhuhn, present; and Doug Brinegar present. Quorum established.

Work Session: Lou Ann Gvist from Iowa Association of School Boards held a board development workshop with the board. Topics the board reviewed and collaborated on were What is Governance; roles of the board, roles of the superintendent, sample roles in staff evaluation, discussion on board policy, addressing concerns, questions and complaints, and evaluation requirements for the superintendent. The idea to have a 360 survey sent to all staff for per building and district wide input was discussed. Superintendent Williamson will work on getting this anonymous survey out to staff prior to the end of the school year.

Adjourn: Houk motioned and Klyn seconded to adjourn board work session. Work Session adjourned at 8:22 p.m.

Doug Brinegar

Board President

Mary McCrea

Board Secretary